Geoff A. Jones

From: James <josturman@gmail.com> 29 March 2015 12:44 Sent: To: Miranda V. Lee Subject: Re: Parking In Great Yarmouth **Follow Up Flag:** Follow up Flag Status: Flagged Many thanks for keeping me up to date, if possible can you let me know the outcome after the next meeting Many thanks James Sent from my iPad > On 23 Mar 2015, at 16:08, Miranda V. Lee < mvl@great-yarmouth.gov.uk > wrote: > Dear Mr Sturman > I can confirm that your comments and concerns over parking in Great Yarmouth and your suggestions were considered under 'any other business' of the Car Parking Strategy Steering Group. Members of the group considered your comments and agreed to move this as an agenda item on the next Car Parking Strategy Steering Group for further consideration. The next group is due to meet June/July. > Yours sincerely > Miranda Lee > Group Manager Customer Services > Great Yarmouth Borough Council > Telephone: 01493 846536 > Mobile: 07825447281 > E-mail: mvl@great-yarmouth.gov.uk > > Website: www.great-yarmouth.gov.uk > Correspondence Address: Town Hall, Hall Plain, Great Yarmouth, Norfolk > NR30 2QF Great Yarmouth Borough Council - Customer Focused, > Performance Driven It takes 24 trees to produce 1 ton of office paper! Think... is it really necessary to print this email? > -----Original Message-----> From: Jane E. Beck > Sent: 03 March 2015 09:26 > To: Karline Smith; Miranda V. Lee > Subject: FW: Parking In Great Yarmouth > Hi Karline

```
> Can you please ask for issue below to be considered under any other business please and make the Chairman
aware.
> With thanks Jane
> Jane Beck
> Director of Customer Services
> Great Yarmouth Borough Council
> Telephone: 01493 846418
> Mobile: 07725209037
> E-mail: jeb@great-yarmouth.gov.uk
> Website: www.great-yarmouth.gov.uk
> Correspondence Address: Town Hall, Hall Plain, Great Yarmouth, NR30
> 2QF
> Great Yarmouth Borough Council - Customer Focused, Performance Driven
> It takes 24 trees to produce 1 ton of office paper! Think... is it really necessary to print this email?
> -----Original Message-----
> From: Graham R. Plant
> Sent: 02 March 2015 18:50
> To: Jane E. Beck
> Subject: Fw: Parking In Great Yarmouth
> Hi Jane
> Yes can you please put it on the agenda, interesting email below, Kr
> Graham
> -----Original Message-----
> From: James Sturman < josturman@gmail.com>
> To: Graham R. Plant
> Sent: Mon Mar 02 13:03:49 2015
> Subject: Re: Parking In Great Yarmouth
> Many thanks for your responce, Can i ask if you can let me know either way, I appreciate you are most probably
have more important matters to deal with so is it worth me dropping a email in a few months time?
>
> ( i did suggest allowing the winter rate of £1 a day /£30 a month) for
> the residents of the road if that is any help in anyway,)
>> On Mon, Mar 2, 2015 at 12:49 PM, Graham R. Plant <Cllr.Graham.Plant@great-yarmouth.gov.uk> wrote:
>> 5ear Mr Sturman
>> Thank you for your note, I have forwarded it onto the officer who will set the agenda for the next meeting, I hope
it will be raised and discussed. I should make you aware that NCC have no plans to extend residents parking in the
borough, but there may be something in the suggestion of reduced cost to parking for residents.
>> Kr
>> Graham
>> ----Original Message-----
>> From: James Sturman <josturman@gmail.com>
>> To: Graham R. Plant
>> Sent: Mon Mar 02 10:55:20 2015
>> Subject: Parking In Great Yarmouth
```

>> >> Good Morning >> >> First off i apologize if you are the wrong person to email on this, I >> see you are part of the car park strategy steering group so i am >> hoping you may be able to point me in the right direction, >> >> As a brief summary since 2013 i have been emailing Great Yarmouth >> council parking services, (And also Norfolk country council) To try >> and get one of the following achieved but i seem to have hit dead >> ends, >> >> I currently live near the sea front, Wellesley road to be exact, Just >> behind beach coach station, (NR30 1EX) >> >> This side of wellesley road is not permit parking which presents a >> few issues in the summer, i wont go into all the details of previous >> email unless you would like to see them, >> >> Beach coach station summer tarrife is £4- all day, - , wellesley road >> (£0) So of course all the tourists park down the road and the >> residents have no parking, >> No hourly tariff so if residents wanted to park for an hour till a >> space outside there house is available its not currently possible, >> I have asked that perhaps residents of the road could have a season >> ticket for the car park, monthly at a reduced rate, or if we can get >> permit parking down the road but i cant seem to get anywhere with >> these proposals either, >> Is this something you can put forward to anywhere, or can advise me >> of where to go from here, >>

>> Many thanks

>> James Sturman

>>

3